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  We at GCC want to make sure you have access to the technology you
need to be successful in remote learning.

For this reason, we are providing you access to our computer lab in the
5000 building and the computer stations in the Learning Resource
Center. These areas will be available from 8:00am – 10:00pm Monday –
Thursday and 8:00am – 5:00pm on Fridays. 

It is highly recommended you call the LRC at 735-0228, 0229 or 0230
to reserve a computer station, or to ensure that stations are
available. When you arrive on campus to use a computer, please go to
the Learning Resource Center (LRC) to sign-in and to be assigned a
computer station. Reservations are taken until 5:00 p.m., Monday –
Friday.  Walk-ins are welcome, however, the use of computers will be
on the basis of availability and students with scheduled appointments
will be prioritized.  

Also, should you still need to sign-out a laptop computer and/or a MiFi
device from GCC, please go
to https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/gccmifilaptop [2] and let us know
more.
  Please don’t forget to wear your student ID whenever on campus.
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